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NOTICE OF INTERCONNECTED VOIP NUMBERING AUTHORIZATION GRANTED

WC Docket No. 24-218

The Wireline Competition Bureau has granted the application listed in this notice pursuant to the 
Commission’s streamlined procedures for interconnected VoIP numbering authorization applications.1  

Interconnected VoIP Numbering Authorization Application filed by BHN IP Enabled Services, 
LLC Pursuant to Section 52.15(g)(3) of the Commission’s Rules, WC Docket No. 24-218 (March 
14, 2024), Public Notice, DA 24-803 (WCB August 13, 2024).  

Effective Grant Date:  September 13, 2024

Please contact DAA@fcc.gov, Margoux Newman at Margoux.Newman@fcc.gov or Jordan 
Marie Reth at Jordan.Reth@fcc.gov for further information.

-FCC-

1 See 47 CFR § 52.15(g)(3).
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